
The Employer Bulletin is published as a service for the employers of MEPP. Please retain this bulletin for your reference. 

For further information or clarification, contact MEPP’s Employer Relations Coordinators.

306-337-4090 (Regina)   •   erc.mepp@plannera.ca   •   mepp.plannera.ca

Employer Bulletin 

It’s that time of year again!
Soon you will be welcoming back your 
seasonal workers. This is your reminder to update the 
status of your seasonal workers in the online portal.

Did you process a layoff for a seasonal worker in 2024?  
Process a Return to Work file for the same worker when 
they return. 

Did you change the employee type from seasonal to 
casual? Process a Data Change file to change the type 
back to seasonal when they return to their full-time 
seasonal position.

March 2025

Did you update our 
contact information?
If you haven’t already, please update your 
records to our new email addresses:
 
eft@plannera.ca 
erc.mepp@plannera.ca
Penny.Kirkpatrick@plannera.ca 
Darlene.Glowa@plannera.ca

Thank you for taking the time to 
participate in our Employer Satisfaction 
Survey in December. We are committed 
to utilizing your feedback to enhance the 
service you receive. 

The yearly survey isn’t your only 
opportunity to share your thoughts. If 
you have questions or comments, please 
connect with us throughout the year.

Thank YouSubmitting Payments
It’s easy to remit your contributions online! You have 
two options - Electronic Fund Transfer (EFT) or Online 
Bill Payment (OBT). Remitting online saves you time and 
money by avoiding late fees charged to you. 

Click through the links below to learn more about each.

Contribution remittance through PLANet is due within 
15 days from the end of the pay period. 

Any delays to this could then result in administrative fees 
and interest charges.

Member statements are 
in the mail!

Member statements, for actively working 
employees, were mailed, and uploaded to 
their online account, on March 20, 2025. 

If an employee did not receive their 
statement, please have them reach out to 
MEPP Member Services at  
mepp.plannera.ca or 1-877-506-6377.

It Pays to Belong provides you with a 
one-page overview of the pension plan. Please 
share it with your employees. Find it online.
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